MUe REPORT FOR THE SPRING COUNCIL MEETING

SATURDAY, 20th APRIL, 2013

On the reverse of this report | have listed the Diocesan and Deanery Festivals,
branch meetings, coffee mornings, social occasions and AGM’s that MUe have
visited during 2012. Thank you for inviting MUe to these events, they do make
a big difference to our income, and we look forward to meeting you again in
2013.

The new catalogue will be available from the beginning of June and as well as

being enclosed in the next issue of Families First the catalogue will be included
in the branch mailing due to go out from MSH in July. Order forms for diaries,
calendars, Christmas cards and gifts will be sent to Deanery Leaders, from the

Shop in Manchester, at the end of June beginning of July.

The shop always has a good supply of Mothers’ Union, Leonard Smith and
Hughes and Coleman cards, MU stationery, prayer books, badges, pens and
gifts.

Volunteers look after the shop and | am again making a plea for more to join
our team, ‘your Mothers’ Union shop needs YOU’, if you would like to know
more, please come and have a word with me today.

Our volunteers do a wonderful job and | would like to take this opportunity to
thank them for their help and support in 2012 and they are always delighted to
receive visitors so do think about coming to the 5 floor, 90 Deansgate and a
welcome cup of tea/coffee, and a friendly chat will be waiting for you.

Hilary M Riddick (MUe)






